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Printed Page Bookshop Opens

With Exhibit of Banned Books

 

            Here’s a quick quiz:  Which of these books have been banned at one time or
another?  “The Grapes of Wrath,” “Gone with the Wind” or “Alice in Wonderland”?  Make your
guess when Printed Page Bookshop, with its 10 specialty booksellers, opens August 16 at
1416 S. Broadway.  The store is kicking off its opening with a special exhibit of banned books. 

            Printed Page occupies a historic Victorian house filled with thousands of contemporary and vintage books.  It is designed to appeal

to both the reader looking for a bargain-priced recent novel and the serious collector looking for a prized first edition. 

Visitors will have a chance to win a shopping spree at the store if they can guess which book in the exhibit of some 50 books has

never been the target of censorship on political, religious, social or sexual grounds.  Four winners will be drawn from the entries with the

correct answer.

             The store opens August 16 and is open Monday through Saturday from 10:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. and Sunday from Noon to 5 p.m. 

Printed Page Bookshop becomes the fourth book store on the 1400 block of South Broadway.

            And the answer to the quiz?  All of them.

            Visit Printed Page on the web at www.printedpagebookshop.com.
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